

## **CAMP HERRLICH**

Summer Sleepaway Camp 2015 101 Deacon Smith Hill Road Patterson, New York 12563 Phone: 845-878-6662 Fax: 845-878-2030 www.campherrlich.org

Summer 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to Camp Herrlich's Summer Sleepaway Camp 2015! It is our expectation that your child(ren) will have a happy, healthy and exciting summer with us. There are things that are important to us at Camp Herrlich and we know that they are important to you as well. We want every child to grow in understanding and appreciation of the outdoors and natural surroundings that are found here at Camp, we want the campers to grow in understanding of their peers and the camp staff, we want the campers to participate in planning programs and establishing limits and responsibility for the safety and welfare of campers and staff, we want the campers to facilitate creative self-expression through thought, song, creative work, physical activity, and learning new skills, and we want the campers to have a fun-filled, beautiful, and safe summer vacation! We appreciate communication from parents and campers regarding these goals and how we can help your child achieve them so please do not hesitate to contact us at the camp office with questions or ideas.

Enclosed you will find the following items to prepare you and your camper for arrival to camp:

- A list of reminders to inform your camper with what to bring and what not to bring.
- Transportation times! If your child will be taking our bus to come up to camp, please take careful notice of the departure and arrival times! Please be on time to drop off and pick your child up from the bus stops! If you have unforeseen circumstances, please call the camp office and inform us of when you will be arriving at the stop.
- Camp Herrlich's Communication Policies
- Camp Store price list and Canteen offerings.
- Some handy information on Homesickness

Camper T-Shirts will be distributed the first day of camp each session.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the camp office at 845-878-6662. We are greatly looking forward to seeing your children at camp!!!

Sincerely, Jessica Vanacoro, Program Director